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Hertfordshire County Council 
Highways Major Projects 
Highway Improvements Group  
Abel Smith House 
Gunnels Wood Road  
Stevenage 
Herts, SG1 2ST 
www.hertfordshire.gov.uk  
 
30 September 2021 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
A120 Little Hadham Bypass and Flood Alleviation Scheme 
 
We are writing to advise of a planned overnight road closure on Albury Road to 
complete white line marking on Wednesday 13 October 2021. 
 
Albury Road 
 
It will be necessary to close Albury Road (in both directions) between 10pm and 
5am as we amend the road markings along Albury Road. 
 
Resident Only Access will be available from the A120/Albury Road up to the road 
closure. 
 
Designated parking outside residential properties along Albury Road will not be 
affected by these works. 
 

  Expected start Expected finish Impact of works 
Wednesday 13 
October, 10pm 

Thursday 14 October, 
5am  Full road closure  

 
All dates are subject to weather conditions and the latest Government COVID-19 
guidance. We will update all signs out on the network and continue to keep our social 
media channels detailed below and the project webpage up to date. You can also keep 
up to date with all roadworks by visiting: www.hertfordshire.gov.uk/roadworks   
 
Want to know more?  
 
You can find out more about the project by: 

• Visiting our website: www.Hertfordshire.gov.uk/a120bypass  
• You can follow us on Twitter: @Herts_Highways 
• On Facebook: www.Facebook.com/HertsHighways 
• Or subscribe for a monthly bulletin: www.Hertfordshire.gov.uk/updateme  

 
Contact Us 
If you have any questions, please email a120bypass@hertfordshire.gov.uk or call the 
GRAHAM site team at Standon Road on 01279 314182 for immediate enquiries. 
 
Yours faithfully 
A120 Little Hadham Bypass and Flood Alleviation Scheme Team 
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